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Feedback from the Swimming Survey

One of our Year 5 children had a
really memorable experience
when she went with her family to
watch Soccer Aid. Pattie is a very
keen footballer. She was lucky to
meet Heather O'Reilly (who was
previously in the US team that
won the World Cup  and an
olympic gold medal winner).
Pattie talked to Heather about her
passion for footbal. In return
Heather gave Pattie her winner
Soccer Aid medal.

Soccer Aid 2023

Thank you to the 50 parents who completed the survey.
The results are as follows:- 
Has your child enjoyed the swimming pool?                                                      
  97.5%      Yes        2.5%    No
Was your child comfortable with the changing facilities?                              
  80%         Yes        20%     No
Do you feel your child’s confidence in swimming has
improved?                 
  80%          Yes        20%     No
Do you think school should use a temporary pool again?                                  
   88%         Yes         12%    No
Suggestions to improve
This should continue; keep the pool; lessons over a term;
more swimming; after school swimming; better changing
area; option to dry hair; pool for longer time; more time
in the pool; getting the timetable earlier; an adult in the
pool for non swimmers.
Swimming is a statutory element of the PE curriculum.
We booked a swimmimg pool on site as a trial to see 
 whether we could offer swimming lessons to all Key
Stage 2 year groups, rather than just Year 6. 350 children
had swimming lessons.
              
         

Well done Year 6 Swimmers

Confirmed Sports Day Dates & Timings



Celebrating Great Learning Experiences at Liscard

Year 2

2 Year Olds

Foundation 1

Year 1

The children in EYRC took advantage of the
lovely weather to plan and take part in a
picnic.

It was Super Heroes week in nursery. The
children had a lovely time. The children
also had some interesting  visitors of the
reptile variety!

As artists the children have been studying the
technique of William Morris. The children
practised sketching leaves in the shade of
Simon’s Garden. They carved leaf shapes into
polystyrene and made blocks to print leaf
shapes into their sketch books.

Year 3

As artists and designers, the children have been
making their own 'Bog Babies'. The Bog Baby written
by Jeanne Willis is a firm favourite with the children




The latest guide from the National Online Safety below
provides parents/carers with advice about money muling.




Well done to the following children
who have consistently followed the
school rules of being kind, working
hard and never giving up.

Let’s see which classes have the 
 highest attendance this week!






Attendance
Well done to Miss Day's class  who were 
winners of the attendance trophy for the second
week running for Key Stage 1. Congratulations to Miss
Barrett's class who were winners of the attendance trophy
for Key Stage 2.  
Mrs Pinnington's class had the highest attendance across
Foundation 2 for the fifth week running. 
The overall attendance was 94.33%.
There were fifteen classes that had attendance above the
national average. Seventeen classes improved their
attendance from last week. 

Mrs. Sue Talbot
Headteacher
B.Ed(Hons) M.Ed NPQH LPQSH

School Lunches

National Online Safety

Tuesday 20th June           Fire Officer visit to F1
Wednesday 21st June     Year 5 Aspirational Phil Walton-TRI4 life 
                                              Everest talk 
Thursday June 22nd        Mad Science Asembly
                                              Year 6 Debating Event
Wednesday June 28th-    Year 6 trip to London
Friday  June 30th

W/B  July 3rd July            Sports Day (Mon-Wed)
Thursday 20th July          School closes for summer
 1.30 pm

Diary Dates




